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Newsletter Issue 11 

DON’T FORGET ALL DATES ARE ON
THE SCHOOL SPIDER APP AND
CALENDAR ON OUR WEBSITE

Equipped by God; We are Mighty

WALK THROUGH THE BIBLE
Elder class have completed their walk through
the New Testament with James from Walk
through the Bible this week.

Steven from Life Education
visited on Monday and
praised the children for their
knowledge and engagement
in the sessions. The children
spoke with confidence about
topics covered in the past,
making links in their learning﻿. 

Next Friday marks the beginning of December. We
will holding a special Tree lighting celebration worship
at 3pm with the lights switching on at 3.30pm. There
will be refreshments and a time together after in the
hall. All are welcome to attend. As part of this,
children in school are making a link to be added to
our chain of peace. We invite families to make a
paper chain with your own reflections on what peace
means for you, to be added to the school chain which
will decorate our tree.  Please bring into school by
Thursday 30th November.
 



Reception - Bobbie
Year 1 - Isaac
Year 2 - Macy
Year 3 - Archie
Year 4 - Alice
Year 5 - Sienna
Year 6 - Willow

This week
Treales - 101
Roseacre -113
Wharles - 126

MIGHTY BEES HOUSE POINTS

Totals
Treales - 534
Roseacre - 496
Wharles - 521
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NEXT WEEK
 

FRIDAY - CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING
3.30PM 

FR IENDS OF TREALES
Thank you for all your donations for the
Christmas fair!
We are really excited about The Christmas Tree
Lights switch on next week. Could we ask if
anyone could donate anything in terms of
refreshments (packet of biscuits, homemade
baking etc) we will be able to share them after
the lights are turned on. Please could any items
be brought to school on the morning of Friday
1st December.
Don’t forget to sell and promote our Christmas
Grand Draw and return the stubs and money
back to the school office. 
Please also note that Wreath Making on 5th
December starts at 7pm. There are a small
number of places available. 

Choir will be carol singing at Morrisons on 7th
December 9am-10.30am - we would love for
you to come down and support us.  


